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Dear Co-Chair Helm, Co-Chair Owens, and Members of the House Committee on 

Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water, 

 

The Farmers market is an important part of the Communities of Oakridge and Westfir 

not only for the fresh veggies but the much needed social interaction. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of HB 2979.  

 

Robert Woodson 

 


